
From: Greg Hansen [mailto:gregh@haies.net]  

Sent: Thursday, October 17, 2013 8:28 AM 
To: 'HEATHER FERRIN' 

Cc: Meyerhoffer, Chad L.; Wilkinson, Sean 
Subject: RE: Subdivision 

 
Heather, 
 
Attached is a pdf copy the updated "Spence Ferrin Subdivision" plat.  
 
Addressing the County Review Comments, I submit the following response: 
 
Item 1 - By Developer 
Item 2 - I have shown a 15' wide easement centered along the existing ditch that is near the 
southwesterly side of the property and an easement along the westerly side of the river. 
Item 3 - Perc data and test pit shown 
Item 4 - Note removed 
Item 5 - Changed Easement "B" to an "Ingress, Egress and Public Utility Easement". 
Item 6 - Removed 
Item 7 - By Developer 
 
Once the County Engineering and Planning give their approval, I will plot the mylar and deliver to Bruce 
Evans. 
 
Let me know if you have any questions. 
 
 

  Respectfully; 

  K. Greg Hansen, Pres., P.L.S. 
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